
                  
    

             

Discussion on Future of Okanagan Water with Renowned Speaker 
11/18/2013 

 

 

 It's being referred to as an eye-popping educational talk on the future of water in the Okanagan 

at Penticton's Okanagan College campus. 

World-renowned water advisor Robert Sandford is speaking on Tuesday, November 19, at 7 p.m. 

at its free to attend. 

Sandford's goal is to help people to understand changing weather patterns, ramifications of our 

destabilized jet streams and related severe events happening worldwide. 

Soil Scientist Scott Smith from the Pacific Agra Research facility in Summerland will also 

speak. Smith will provide a region-wide cross section of exactly what is beneath our feet and 

how it will behave in extreme weather events, be it flood or drought. 

The event is sponsored by the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), the RBC 

Blue Water Project and the Okanagan Basin Water Board. 



"After hearing both Mr. Sanford and Mr. Scott speak in separate cities, on separate occasions, I 

was determined to bring them together under one roof," says RDOS Water Ambassador Zoe 

Kirk. "The depth of knowledge these two scholars share will make for a thought-provoking 

and inspiring evening." 

For more information of the speakers or the event, contact Kirk at 250-492-0237. 
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